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AGENDA ITEM III


SUBURBAN LIBRARY COOPERATIVE

44750 Delco Blvd
Sterling Heights, Michigan 48313
Board Meeting
March 21, 2019
I.
The meeting was called to order at 6:35 p.m. at the Suburban Library Cooperative by Michael Wettstein.

Trustees present: Marjorie Murray (Center Line), Amy Wille (Clinton-Macomb), Michael Wettstein (Fraser), Carole Wolf (Harrison Twp.), Nancy Todorovich (Sterling Heights) and Barbara Pike (Troy).
          
Trustees excused:  Stan Lisica (MacDonald), Ronald Black (Shelby) and Frank Pasternak (Warren).
Guests: None
Staff present: Tammy Turgeon, Pat Linsday.
II.          Approval of the Agenda
        
Motion made by Todorovich to approve the Agenda, supported by Wolf. Motion Carried.
III.          Approval of the February 28, 2019 Minutes
Motion made by Pike to approve the February 28, 2019 minutes, supported by Wille. Motion Carried.
IV.       
Public Participation
None
V.           Member Library Concerns
None
VI.         Action Items
A. Approval of the Bills – March 2019
Payment of the bills for March 2019 was approved on a motion by Todorovich, supported by Wille. Motion Carried.

B. Budget Reports
Todorovich moved to receive and file the February 2019 Budget Reports, supported by Pike. Motion Carried.
C. Investment Report/Finance Committee Report
Wolf moved to receive and file the Investment/Finance Committee Report, supported by Todorovich. Motion Carried.

D. Proposed Audit RFP
Wille made a motion to approve the proposed Audit RFP as presented. The motion was supported by Todorovich. Motion Carried.

E. Proposed Closed Point of Dispensing (POD) Plan
Wolf made a motion to approve the proposed Closed Point of Dispensing (POD) Plan as presented. The motion was supported by Murray. Motion Carried.

F. Proposed SLC Member Library Staff Training
Wille made a motion to approve the SLC Member Staff Training as presented. The motion was supported by Todorovich. Motion Carried.

 VIII.     Information Items

A. Director’s Report
Tammy and Cathy Russ from the Troy Public Library went to Wayne State University to

discuss the SLC internship program. There was a positive response to the program with several interested candidates. The internship job description has been posted on the Cooperative’s web site and we will be taking applications through June 2019. The intern will be working at the Cooperative and five other libraries who wish to be part of the program.
B. Advisory Council Minutes March 2019
  IX. 
Adjournment


Murray moved to adjourn at 7:10 p.m., supported by Todorovich. Motion Carried.









Respectfully submitted:









Marjorie Murray, Secretary
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